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11th December 2023 

 
 
9) Social Housing in the village – we arranged a meeting with Hyde and were joined by Tim 

O’Kelly, as well as representatives from Harting PC, Stedham PC, Trotton PC, START and the 
Midhurst member for CDC.   
▪ Hyde currently have one property for sale on the open market in Parsonage Estate and we 

have now learnt there have been/are similar sales in Harting, Milland and Stedham. 
▪ Hyde confirmed their policy changed in September and they are no longer selling properties 

they are unable to let but currently the policy remains that they can sell properties that are 
unviable/uneconomic to refurbish to relet.    

▪ There was concern that much of our social housing stock is of a similar age – built in 
1950/60s so potentially more properties could be at risk. 

▪ There was much discussion about the importance of maintaining social housing in rural 
communities and though it was understood funds raised from a sale have to be invested in 
a new property if replacements are in town/cities this does not support our villages.    

▪ There was discussion about regeneration and new developments and the meeting opened 
communications with START.  

▪ Hyde representatives are asking for the policy to be reconsidered for rural communities. 
▪ The group are due to meet quarterly. 

 

10) Publication of Council/Councillor address information – the monitoring Officer at Chichester 
District Council has contacted all parishes about threats to some elected representatives 
suggesting they consider whether or not it is still appropriate to publicise Councillor address 
information.  As a small parish we don’t have an office so the Clerks home address is the public 
address for the council which could also be considered vulnerable. 

 

11) Defibrillator for Terwick Rise – The Chairman has received a request, with funding offer, for a 
defibrillator at Terwick. 

 

12) Hillbrow TRO application update – AC. 
 
19) Operation Watershed – Chairman, Clerk and a couple of local residents have held a meeting 

with Landbuild in Fyning Lane to discuss ideas for a possible scheme. 


